
 

Date:  February  14, 2014 

To:  Chair:  John Rich - Huu-ay-aht Tribunal/Tribunal Registrar 

From:  Charlene (Shawn) Kruse 

As per the Case Management conference on January 28, 2014 and with respect to clarification 

pertaining to #3 and  #5 to Tribunal application 2013-002. 

Decision#3 

Upon my personal review of the Certified Registry Documents there were several inaccuracies.  A 

document was edited in my presence after I pointed out an incorrect date.  There are also other 

inaccuracies with posted minutes and materials on the Huu-ay-aht Web Page.  

RELIEF SOUGHT 

The Respondent refers to an incorrect date on the template. This does not negate the responsibility of 

the Law Clerk to ensure all Documents in the Registry are Certified and True.  As a Treaty Nation it is 

imperative that we maintain the historical integrity of all documents. I am requesting the Tribunals 

assistance  and recommendations to develop a more stringent process with the management of 

Registered Documents and/or better define the duties of the Law Clerk. 

Decision#5 

Re:  As per the Constitution Act and the Government Act 

Since January of 2013, Section 56 has been used for every meeting with a few exceptions.  

 This is not in line with an open, accountable and effective government.  Also it is not in the best 

interests of present and future generations when uniformed decisions are being made without 

supporting documentation.  As an example   I will refer to the  January 16, 2013 Executive Council 

Meeting.  Section 56 was used to wave reporting requirements with respect to the Budget and the Huu-

ay-aht Strategic Plan.  These are two extremely substantial matters that require attention to detail. The 

meeting was called at 10:04 and adjourned at 12:06.  Was this done in the best interests of present and 

future generations of Huu-ay-aht  Citizens. 

RELIEF SOUGHT 

I am requesting that the Tribunal help define and clarify what constitutes an "Emergency"  and/or  a 

"Substantive Matter" and the use of Section 56. And is the overuse of Section 56 consistent  with an 

Open and Transparent Government and what is in the best interests of present and future generations. 

 



 


